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June 30, 2015

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11" Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re:  Clean Energy Future-Lordstown, LLC,
OPSB Case No. 14-2322-EL-BGN

Dear Ms. McNeal:

On March 23, 2015, Clean Energy Future-Lordstown, LLC filed an
application for authority to construct the Lordstown Energy Center.
Additional documents were received after the Application was filed on
March 23, 2015.

Attached for filing is a copy of the April 16, 2015 response from the Ohio
Historical Connection to the March 5, 2015 Phase | Archeological
Investigations for the Approximately 12.6 has (31.15 ac) Lordstown Energy
Center, which is an update to Exhibits | and J of the Application.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield
Attachment

Cc:  Matthew Fancher (w/Attachment)
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April 16, 2015

Jackie Bruce

Tetra Tech, Inc.

238 Littleton Road, Suite 201B
Westford, MA 01886

Dear Ms. Bruce:

RE: Lordstown Energy Center, Lordstown, Trumbull County, Ohio

This is in response to the receipt, on March 5, 2015, of A Phase I Archeological Investigations
for the Approximately 12.6 ha (31.15ac) Lordstown Energy Center in the Village of Lordstown,
Trumbull County, Ohio. Also submitted was Cultural Historic Investigations and Assessment of
Effects for the Proposed Lordstown Energy Center Power Generation Facility, Village of
Lordstown, Trumbull County, Ohio. The comments of the State Historic Preservation Office are
submitted in accordance with the provisions of Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation
Act of 1966, as amended.

Intensive visual inspection and subsurface testing of the project area did not identify any
archaeological remains. Therefore, based on the information provided, I agree with the
recommendation that no further archaeological work is necessary in the proposed project area. It
is my opinion that the proposed project will not affect historic properties. No further
coordination is required unless the project changes or archaeological remains are discovered
during the course of the project. In such a situation, this office should be contacted as per 36
CFR 800.13.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (614) 298-2000, or by email at
nyoung@ohiohistory.org.

Tt A Dy

Nathan J. Young, Project Reviews Manager
Resource Protection and Review

800 E. 17th Ave., Columbus, OH 43211-2474 « 614.297.2300 « ohiohistory.org
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